
 
 

Bridgend Centre 

Shopping at the Bridgend following the Coronavirus lockdown 

• In order to maintain social distancing, please maintain a 2-metre distance between you and 

other customers 

• A one-way system will be put in place. Entry will be through the side door (fire door). Please use 

the Anti-bacterial hand gel as you enter to clean your hands. Payment will be in the front kitchen 

near reception and exit will be through the main front door 

• It would be preferable if you came shopping either on your own or with one other person only. 

Unfortunately, we would prefer if children do not come into the Centre in these early stages of 

reopening unless unavoidable. No dogs allowed at this time. 

• You will be provided with a basket. Please use it to put your purchases in 

• Please do not come into the Bridgend if you are feeling unwell or have the symptoms of Covid-

19 (cough, high temperature or the loss of sense of smell or taste) 

• Anti-bacterial hand gel will be available throughout the Centre to use 

• Please try to only pick up items if you are reasonably serious about buying them 

• We do not currently have any changing or trying on facilities available, this includes shoes. We 

will give you a full refund on items you wish to return that still have their Bridgend tag on it or if 

you have a receipt 

• When you get to the till, please remove the hangers from the clothes and put in the box 

provided. You will asked to read the price and any gift aid number to the person on the till. 

Preferred payment will be contactless card payment but we will take cash 

• No drinks, seating facilities, toilets or activity groups will be provided at the Centre during this 

time. Please do not sit on the veranda. 

From 12th April 2021, our opening hours will be: 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday 10 – 4 

Saturday 10 - 1 

Thank you for your understanding 

 


